**GIP** 

ID NO: 678.

REP NO:

5. (a.12.11

SUMMARISED:

## Sandra Hutchings

From:

Liz Pickering

Sent:

06 December 2011 10:18

To:

DPD

Subject: FW: Planning Consultation - Supplementary Planning Documents

Liz Pickering Principal Forward Planning Officer Mid Devon District Council Tel: 01884 234 398

From: Crediton Town Clerk Sent: 06 December 2011 09:59

To: Liz Pickering

Cc: Peter Williams; Bob Wright; John Downes; Martin Binks; Nick Way Subject: Planning Consultation - Supplementary Planning Documents

Dear Liz

Thank you for your letter dated 28 October and supporting information on the two SPD's. The items were discussed at a meeting of the full Council held on 22 November.

The Council had the following comments to make:

Meeting Housing Needs

Noted.

Green Infrastructure Plan

Members considered the document long and complicated and as a result agreed to support the document, in general terms, but would appreciate some explanation on the detail and how it would affect Crediton. Perhaps you or Peter Williams could agree to attend a future meeting to provide a more detailed explanation?

If you have any questions or need further information, please contact me again.

## Regards

Martin Maggs Town Clerk Crediton Town Council Market Street Crediton EX17 2BN

This email and any files transmitted with it are intended solely for the person to whom it is addressed. It may be confidential and also legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender and delete the message from your system immediately. Under the Regulation of Investigatory Powers Act 2000, Lawful Business Practice Regulations, any E-mail sent to or from this address may be accessed by someone other than the recipient for system management and security purposes. Senders and recipients should be aware that emails and their contents may have to be disclosed in response to a request made under UK Data Protection and Freedom of Information legislation.

This email message has been scanned for the presence of computer viruses. However, Crediton Town Council does not accept any liability in respect of damage caused by any virus that is not detected.